
	
NORTH	REGION	CLAY	PIGEON	SHOOTING	ASSOCIATION	

	
MINUTES	OF	THE	MEETING	HELD	ON	2ND	JUNE	2016	AT	THE	MERCURE	

WETHERBY	HOTEL,	WETHERBY	
	

	
PRESENT:	 S	BARRATT	 	 L	BLACKER	 	 P	CHAPLOW	
	 	 	 I	AINSLEY	 	 R	BLACKER	 	 T	DEAKIN	
	 	 	 I	EDWARDS	 	 P	TURNER	 	 E	HOLDEN	
	 	 	 P	THOMPSON	 T	HEEKS	 	 D	BARRATT	 	
	
1.		CHAIRMANS	REMARKS	
	
The	Chairperson	opened	the	meeting	at	1930	hrs	and	thanked	everyone	for	
attending.			
 
2.		APOLOGIES	FOR	ABSENCE	
 
Apologies	for	absence	were	received	from		D	Walker,	T	Benson,	J	Rogers.																																								
P	Ashworth	did	not	attend.	
	
3.		MINUTES	OF	THE	PREVIOUS	MEETING	(31st	MARCH	2016)	
	
The	minutes	of	the	last	meeting	had	been	read	by	the	Committee	and	on	a	proposal	of																
P	Turner	and	seconded	by	I	Edwards	they	were	passed	as	a	true	record.	
	
4.		MATTERS	ARISING	FROM	PREVIOUS	MINUTES	
	
There	were	no	matters	arising	to	discuss.	
	
5.		TREASURERS	REPORT	
	
The	Treasurer	reported	there	was	£13586.89		in	the	Building	Society.			Levies	were	still	
outstanding	from	a	selection	shoot	held	at	Beverley.	
	
6.		MANAGEMENT	COMMITTEE	REPORT	
	
The	Committee	read	the	report	handed	out	by	T	Heeks	and	the	following	were	discussed.	
	
Non	members	can	now	shoot	at	registered	shoots.	
	
AGM	to	be	held	in	the	Midlands	every	year.	
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7. CORRESPONDENCE	
	
A	complaint	had	been	received	by	a	member	about	Blackpool	Selection	Shoot.		This	has	been	
dealt	with	by	T	Deakin.			No	further	action	to	be	taken.	

	
8.		ANY	OTHER	BUSINESS	
	
It	had	been	brought	to	the	Committees	notice	that	during	the	recent	English	Open	Skeet	at	
Northampton	a	young	lady	colt	had	been	told	by	Nick	Fellows	that	there	was	a	gold	medal	to	be	
awarded	to	the	winner	of	the	Lady	Colt	and	this	young	lady	would	have	a	good	chance	of	
winning	it.		To	cut	a	long	story	short	it	turned	out	there	was	NO	medal	to	award,	incorrect	
information	had	been	given!!	What	a	disappointment	to	the	young	lady,	besides	having	stayed	
overnight	so	she	could	be	there,	all	she	really	just	wanted	the	medal!	
ACTION:	S	BARRATT	TO	WRITE	LETTER	TO	HQ	ABOUT	THIS	INCIDENT.	
	
M	Burnand	has	donated	250	cartridges	to	skeet	juniors.	
	
A	letter	had	been	sent	from	Penrith	to	one	of	their	members	banning	him	from	the	ground	for	
inappropriate	behaviour.		This	really	had	nothing	to	do	with	the	Committee	as	it	is	up	to	the	
ground	owner	who	shoots	at	their	grounds.	
	
Malcolm	Midgley	Memorial	shoot	to	be	discussed	at	the	next	meeting.	
	
There	was	nothing	more	to	discuss.	
	
The	meeting	was	closed	at	2110	hrs.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
L	BLACKER	
NR	SECRETARY	
12TH	JUNE	2016	


